
ORDER NO. 09-003

ENTERED 01/08/09

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

UM 1285(2) 
 

In the Matter of

PACIFICORP, dba PACIFIC POWER

Application for Reauthorization of Deferred
Accounting.

)
) ORDER
)
)
)
)

DISPOSITION: APPLICATION FOR REAUTHORIZATION
APPROVED

On April 10, 2007, PacifiCorp’s, dba Pacific Power (Pacific Power), request
to defer costs associated with a Commission-selected Independent Evaluator (IE) retained to
evaluate PacifiCorp’s 2012 Request for Proposals for base load resources was approved by
the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission) at its Public Meeting (see Order
No. 07-145). Due to the involved parties’ efforts to ensure the best possible outcome in
this process, both the duration and scope of the project were increased. These changes
required the request to reauthorize annually the deferral of costs and appropriate interest that
is associated with the IE until the project is complete.

On January 14, 2008, Pacific Power’s application for reauthorization of
deferred accounting for IE costs associated with this request for proposals was approved
(See Order No. 08-011). On December 15, 2008, Pacific Power requested reauthorization
for deferred accounting for IE costs associated with requests for proposals. A description
of the filing and its procedural history is contained in the Staff Report, attached as
Appendix A, and incorporated by reference.

At its Public Meeting on January 6, 2009, the Commission adopted Staff’s
recommendation.








